St Davids After School Club FAQ’s

1/07/24

Who will the team consist of?

After School Club provision is led by our Clubs
Assistant Manager Phoebe Colyer who is qualified
teacher with QTS Level 6 qualified. Our other staff
will be qualified Level 3 or Level 2 in Childcare. Or
working towards a qualification.

What are the costs of the After
School Club?

Early-pick (to 5pm) £15.25 per day
Late pick-up (to 6:30pm) £15.75 per day

Will there be an option for ad hoc
bookings?

Ad hoc bookings will be available which will be a cost
of £17.60. Please contact
stdavidsafterschool@royalrussell.co.uk to book an ad
hoc space (subject to availability).

How many spaces will be available
in the After School Club?

The same number of places will be available for the
After School Club under the new arrangement. Our
aim is to accomodate all your requests.

Are the bookings being carried
over from the previous After
School care?

Parents/carers will need to register on a new
Microsoft booking form that will be sent out via email.

When will booking be available?

The booking form will be sent out to parents/carers
on Wednesday 3 July 2024 by 5pm.

How does the payment work?

Payment will be charged to your school fees account
in arrears per term.

Can childcare vouchers be used?

We accept childcare vouchers payments. You will be
advised by our team that deals with school fee
payments on how to pay through this method.

Can changes be made to
bookings?

Any changes of bookings require a 4-week notice
period which can be given via email at
stdavidsafterschool@royalrussell.co.uk

Is a sibling discount available?

A 5% discount will be applied to the fees of the eldest
child.

What food will be available for the
children?

The children will be given a light tea including a hot
item in the autumn and winter. Please note this is not
to replace an evening meal.

What type of activities will the
children be doing?

After School Club provides a range of indoor and
outdoor activities, including opportunities to access
restful and calming spaces. The interests and ages of
the children are taken into consideration when
preparing activities.

Will there be hands on homework
support within the new after
school club?

At the current time we will not be providing hands on
homework support however, we are exploring options
to enhance this in the future.
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